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Mllestone Anmversary Masses

The Archdiocese of Newark joyfully announces Masses to honor archdiocesan couples celebrating milestone anniversaries
of 5, 25, and 50 years of Catholic marriage. These special anniversary Masses are a way the Church can continue to honor
and uphold these sacramental unions, and, at the same time the celebrating couples can be re-energized in their marriages.

Masses will be held at the Cathedral Basilica of the Sacred Heart in Newark.

It is our desire that every couple in the Archdiocese deserving of such recognition be present at the appropriate licurgy.
The presence of a large number of couples will be a tender witness to the strength and stability of Christian marriage in
today’s society.

Anniversary Masses celebrated by Cardinal Joseph Tobin
in the Cathedral Basilica of the Sacred Heart in Newark

Sunday June 2, 2024 12:00pm - Cardinal Tobin, 50th Anniversaries
Sunday May 5, 2024 12:00pm - Cardinal Tobin, 5th & 25th Anniversaries

If you or someone you know is celebrating a milestone year of marriage and wish to attend the Anniversary Mass, please
register through St. Rose of Lima Parish. To register, please email Rosemarie Sabatella: rsabatella@stroseshorthills.org.
Include couples’ first/last name, date of marriage, anniversary Mass you would like to attend and contact information.
Your information will be submitted to the Family Life Office of the Archdiocese of Newark. Once received, the Family
Life Office will acknowledge the reservation directly to the celebrating couple and provide them with directions to the
Cathedral Basilica. Certificates will be presented at the annivesary Mass.

Families that are still playing ‘catch-up’ with their celebrations, any couple who would have celebrated their Silver or
Gold Anniversary during covid restrictions may still join us as well. Whether the milestone anniversary took place in
2020, 2021 (or even if they missed in 2022 or 2023), the certificates will still say Silver or Gold, not 26, 51 etc.

If you have any questions, please email rsabatella@stroseshorthills.org or call our parish office.

St. Rose of Lima Parish, 50 Short Hills Avenue, Short Hills, New Jersey
Parish office 973-379-3912





